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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

May 13, 2016 

 

 

Congratulations to our RLMS musicians and teachers for a fantastic week of spring concerts.  

The Orchestra, Band, Jazz Band, Chamber Choir and Choirs were amazing at all levels.   

 

RLMS had a fantastic Ride/Walk to school day this past week.  Approximately 40 students, 

parents and staff met at the Fairfield Library to walk/ride to school.  I need to send a huge thank 

you to Sara Jannott (RLMS Parent), Meg Capodanno, Susan Christoffersen, Kate Fitzpatrick and 

Maria Hernandez (RLMS teachers) and the Fairfield Police Department.  This event would not 

have run safely without their efforts.   

 

2016 Walk/Bike to School Day 

 

 



 

 

Please be sure to take a look at this month’s Curriculum Corner.  Information about current units 

and activities happening in all subjects and in all grade levels can be found in this newsletter.   

It’s our final edition as we head into June. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger 

Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!!  

 

Warm regards~ 

 
Megan Tiley 
Principal 

Roger Ludlowe Middle School 

689 Unquowa Rd. 

Fairfield, CT. 06824-5010 

203-255-8345 

mtiley@fairfieldschools.org 

 


